
Dear RPg Students 
  
You are invited to apply for the OSH Best Project Scholarship 2021/22 which seeks to 
encourage tertiary students to undertake projects in the field of occupational safety and health 
(OSH), with a view to identifying solutions or best practices in enhancing OSH in Hong 
Kong. 
  
Please get nomination from your supervisor and apply to the Occupational Safety & Health 
Council (OSHC) by 30 September 2022. 
  
For enquiries, please contact the OSHC Research Committee at 2116 5656 or email 
research@oshc.org.hk. 
  
Regards 
Graduate School 

https://t.edm.polyu.edu.hk/activities_web/track/click?msgid=6f15ba0d-05bd-459b-864f-318965f227dd&linkid=625fcd7e598aab000131ca19
https://t.edm.polyu.edu.hk/activities_web/track/click?msgid=6f15ba0d-05bd-459b-864f-318965f227dd&linkid=625fcc50598aab000131a933

